No. Pol.6/2010-flood 2™ November 2010

I am deeply touched with the kind gesture of members of Bridge Club
Japan and young children of the Asian-Pacific Children’s Convention in
Fukuoka (APCC) for making such a generous collection (Japanese Yen
81,261/-) to Prime Minister of Pakistan’s Flood Relief Fund 2010. I also
convey our appreciation for the volunteers for carrying out a street donation
in Fukuoka City Center in this regard, which indeed means a lot to us.

The floods, worst in living memory, have left behind a trial of death
and destruction. Precious lives have been lost, thousands of hectors of crops
have been washed away, homes have been destroyed and livelihoods have
been lost. In these circumstances your generous support would greatly help
us in effective rehabilitation and reconstruction efforts.

I avail this opportunity to pray for your good health, long life and
continued success of Bridge Club Japan and The Asian-Pacific Children’s
Convention in Fukuoka (APCC) in its future endeavours and in its service to

humanity. -
L;&LJ Lo Mac\—i—.,
Yours sincerely,
(Noor Muhammad Jadmani)
Ms. Ayumi Oki
Bridge Club of Japan
C/o The Asian-Pacific Children’s Convention
in Fukuoka (APCC)
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